NC DEPARTMENT OF

CERTIFICATE OF FIRE DISTRICT RATING

Inspections are conducted by officials with the North Carolina Department of Insurance Office of State
Fire Marshal and required on a regular basis as part of the North Carolina Response Ratings System.
Routine inspections assess proper staffing levels, sufficient equipment, proper maintenance of
equipment, communications capabilities and water source availability, among other things.
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